
 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on June 6th 2024 

 

 

The Meeting was opened by Jenny as acting chairperson  

The minutes of last meeting were approved 

 

Matters arising 

 

     Travel Vaccinations are going ahead as planned 

     Access is needed to new PPG email address by secretary 

 

Practice update 

 

Mark said that the COVID/flu vaccinations would start Saturday 5th October and would probably 

run for approximately 5 weeks with 7000 patients to be vaccinated. 

He asked for PPG to help with ushering patients as before and maybe have a table by the door 

with PPG information. 

He  said he would like the pharmacy to go paperless but he knows this will take time and would 

like help of the PPG 

He is hoping to have the plans of the Callington surgery extension soon. 

 

Any Other Business 

 

Laura-Ann has looked into the possibility of a designated disabled parking space outside 

Gunnislake Surgery and passed on information to Jenny to discuss with Jane on her return as it 

was she who raised the question on behalf of a patient. 

 

Jenny and Linda thanked the surgery for inviting them to their half day training on Pain 

They found it very informative and Jenny will write up an article for local magazines 

 

Dr Early asked if PPG would like to attend a meeting with Dr Beks Magill at Callington Surgery 

so she could talk to us about the Health Hub that will be opening in Launceston. This is a joint 

project between Launceston Medical Centre and Tamar Valley Health Centre 

Jenny will send an email to members 

 

There being nothing more to discuss, the next meeting was set for  

5th August in Gunnislake at 6-30 pm.  


